
#IAMGenH, I will do my part for our planet! 

Say No To Plastic 
Bags Starting  
1 April 2024
Together as GenH, let us reduce waste. Starting 1 April 2024,  
plastic bags will no longer be issued at Shaklee Shops and branches.

Go Reusable!

Bring Your Own  
Reusable Bag.  

Keep a foldable 
bag in your purse 

or car. 

Ask For No Bag.  
Spread awareness, 

politely decline 
unnecessary plastic. 

Reuse, 
Repurpose, 

Recycle.  
Give used bags 
a second life for 

storage, cleaning, 
or art projects.
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